
Christmas Newsletter  
 
On behalf of everyone at Vranch House School I would like to wish you all a 
very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 
 
We are very pleased that Class 1 will now be able to visit the Donkey 
Sanctuary on one Tuesday of each month during term times. ☺ 
 
Please find attached next terms groups timetable and the January Planner. 
Monday 7th January 2013 is a training day so the children return to school on 
Tuesday 8th January 2013. 
 
www.bikesnotbarriers.org might be worth a look if you are seeking a new or 
refurbished bike or trike for your child. 
 
A very big thank you to all the staff and children who worked so hard to make 
the Christmas play such a success.  Well done! 
 
 
Jane Parsons 
 
education@vranchhouse.org  
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